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Professor if.H.Brittain

30th October 1937

Dear Colonel Held,

It is very kind of you to Invite me to the 

Annual Dinner of the McGill Society of Ontario and I would 

have enjoyed the occasion very such. Unfortunately, however,

it is not possible for mo to be in Pronto on the 6th November, 

as I have an important college function scheduled for that day.

I hope you will all have a very pleasant gathering. 

Yours sincerely,

^.H. BRITTAIN 
Acting P rincipal

Colonel G.Eric Reid,
Reid Bros. & Co. Limited, 
LONDON. ONTARIO.


